
From: ktreon@att.net
To: Dadamo, Dorene@Waterboards
Subject: Water
Date: Sunday, October 30, 2016 5:03:10 PM

To the State Water Board:
The states water boards plan to take 40% of the water from our local dams sickens me. My
father Alfred Sorrenti, started to work on  the plans for the  New Malones Dam in the 1950s.
His plan was to supplement the water supply during droughts and to help protect our water
table. (It takes 7 years for surface water to reach the water table.) Clearly, The current water
board wants our area to fall on the sword, and they want us to help pay for the sword.
Kathryn Treon
Sent from Windows Mail
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